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Public hearing to consider an appeal by the Department of Public Works to a decision of the Heritage
Preservation Commission denying construction of a new sidewalk within the boundaries of the Saint Paul
Heritage Preservation Site at 1173 Davern Street known as the William & Catherine Davern Farmhouse.

HPC File Number:                  14-023
St. Paul Heritage Preservation Site:      William & Catherine Davern Farmhouse
Applicant:                        Public Works
Appellant:                        Public Works
Owner:                        Public Works, Right-of-Way
Abutting building owners:            Phillip and Jean Foussard

HPC Decision: Denied on vote of 3 to 2 (Lightner, Barnes) to 1
(Hill)
Staff Recommendation:                    Conditional Approval

Testimony in opposition: 4 (with 2 people support a sidewalk on the east side
of Davern)
Testimony in support:      1

Does this issue fall within the 60 day rule? No

Staff assigned:      Amy Spong, 651-266-6714

File #: AHPC 14-1, Version: 1

City of Saint Paul Printed on 2/21/2019Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

